
Creon shortage -  Oxfordshire & Surrey 
Thursday 26 July 2018  

Following reports from members of the cystic fibrosis (CF) community to our helpline and on social 
media, the Trust has confirmed with Mylan, the company that owns the licence for digestive enzyme 
supplement Creon, that they are experiencing a temporary supply shortage of Creon 25k and 40k in 
the Oxfordshire & Surrey areas. Other parts of the country are not affected. 

How will this affect people?  
The company expects Creon 25k to reach depots by Friday 27 July, while Creon 40k should reach 
depots by Monday 30 July.  

The company recognises there may be an intermittent supply of Creon 40k until later this year. There 
are no supply constraints of Creon Micro and Creon 10k, and Mylan does not anticipate further 
shortages of Creon 25k beyond this month.  

If you have any concerns over your access to Creon during this time, please speak to your CF clinical 
team. 




